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MY GRANDDAUGHTER WAS MURDERED WHILE SHE WAS DRIVING HER CAR.  

SHE WAS ONLY 25 YEARS OLD.  TOO YOUNG TO DIE.  HER LIFE WAS JUST 

STARTING. 

I AM IN SUPPORT OF THIS BILL.  THERE IS A GREAT NEED FOR STRICTER 

GUN CONTROL LAWS.   I AM HOPEFULL THAT ANOTHER MOTHER WILL 

NEVER KNOW WHAT I WENT THROUGH.  LAST THING ANYONE SHOULD 

HAVE TO GET THAT KNOCK AT YOUR DOOR AT 1 AM IN THE MORNING TO 

REPORT THAT YOUR CHILD HAS BEEN KILLED BY A GUNSHOT TO THE HEAD. 

 


